## **Colorado Family Church Hike to Panorama Point This Saturday**

Michael Hentrich December 30, 2020



Dear family,

This is a reminder that Pablo Rivera is organizing a family friendly hike this Saturday to Panorama Point in Corwina Park.

This is the same hike that was delayed earlier in the month due to the weather.

Please meet at Corwina Park at 12 noon. Everyone should bring their own lunch (for the trail).

The hike in mind is 2-3 miles roundtrip.

It may be cold, so bring layers.

We can downgrade "remove layers" on the way as needed.

Here is the Google Maps link.

If you have questions, please reach out to Pablo.

His number is (240) 271-2714 and email is papirivera616@ gmail,com.

